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Have you taken a career break from an engineering or a 

technical sector and wish to return?  

Are you working below your experience in a different 

sector?  

Do you have an engineering or technical degree that you 

aren’t using?  

Do you just wish to transfer sectors but don’t have any 

experience?  

If so this could be the opportunity for you!  We are currently 

sourcing candidates for the Babcock‘STEM Returners’ 

programme, a 13 week, fully paid and supported return to 

work programme starting in April 2019 in Plymouth.  All 

candidates will also have the opportunity to obtain a 

permanent role at the end of the programme.  No career 

break is too long, register to return to STEM today! For 

more information please visit www.stemreturners.com or 

email hello@stemreturners.com. 

More information on the programme is also available 
here: https://www.stemreturners.com/2018/12/20/babcock-seeks-stem-
returners-join-career-programme-devonport/ 
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